
LMC elections - voting closing on 27 July

Elections are taking place for LMCs in Bexley, Ealing, Greenwich, Merton and Redbridge this year.

If you are a GP working in one of these LMC areas please ensure you vote by 12:00pm on Tuesday 27 July 2021. It has never been as important to

make your voice heard and stand up for general practice in London.

If you have any queries concerning the LMC elections please email lmc-elections@lmc.org.uk.

Newly elected and re-elected LMC members take up their posts in August, after which there will be co-options for practice manager, nurse and VTS

representatives (if no GP trainee has been directly elected). If you are interested in taking up one of these posts please get in touch your local LMC.


